
PlumpJack Squaw Valley wants
to rebuild
Owners of PlumpJack Squaw Valley Inn want to demolish the
existing on-site structures to build a new multilevel hotel,
two  residential  condominium  buildings  and  an  underground
parking garage.

The project would include landscaping, bicycle and pedestrians
paths  connecting  the  proposed  buildings  and  on-site
recreational amenities. Water, sewer and drainage improvements
would also be included to support the operation of the new
facilities in Olympic Valley.

 

Comments on the draft environmental impact report will be
taken until Nov. 4. The Placer County Planning Commission will
have a public hearing on the project Oct. 27 at 10am at the
North Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach. The project does not
require approval from the Placer County Board of Supervisors.

The draft EIR is available online.
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